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September 26, 2024 
 
RE: TEST ADMINISTRATION AND SECURITY NOTIFICATION 
 
ThrivePoint Academy of Nevada has provided a written notice regarding examinations to all faculty 
and staff employed by the Governing Body, all personnel involved in the administration of 
examinations, and to all students and parents and legal guardians. The Test Administration and 
Test Security Plan is available for review on the ThrivePoint Academy website: 
www.thrivepointnevada.com which is accessible to faculty, staff, students and parent and 
guardians. The plan includes procedures, actions taken for violations of the plan or other 
irregularities in testing administration or test security. 
 
Students, parents, and guardians received information regarding mandatory testing during 
orientation prior to students’ start of school for fall semester. A printed copy of the Test 
Administration and Test Security Plan may be obtained upon request by calling 702-844-8854 or 
in writing to 3802 Meadows Ln. Las Vegas, NV 89107 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Vince Medina 
Principal, ThrivePoint Academy 
 
 
   


